
 

The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation 
 P.O. Box 150, Nespelem, WA 99155 (509) 634-2200 

  FAX: (509) 634-4116 

 

Monday, July 25, 2022 

 

 

 

Kelly Bacon 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N. Ruby St. Suite 2 

Ellensburg, WA 98926 

 

 

Dear Mrs. Bacon, 

 

The Confederated Tribes of the Colville Reservation would like to discuss the Notice of 

Application for Project File Number SD-22-00001 and PF-22-00001.  We have concerns about 

removing infrastructure and facilities that concentrate on recreational use and the potential 

impacts to cultural and archeological resources when that use is dispersed to the surrounding 

area.  We would like to know more about Grant County PUD’s long-term plan for development 

and access to the property.  The Tribe would also like to have this consultation prior to a decision 

being made on the above-referenced application. 

 

Future communication can be directed to the Chairman of the Colville Business Council, Jarred 

Michael Erickson.  If you have any questions please contact Cody Desautel, Tribal Executive 

Director, at 509-634-2249 or cody.desautel@colvilletribes.com.  Thank you for giving us the 

opportunity to provide comments, and we look forward to future discussions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jarred Michael Erickson 

Chairman, Colville Business Council 
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